
 

 

8th August, 2024 

To 

 

 

The General Manager  
Department of Corporate Relations  
BSE Limited 
Sir Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers  
Dalal Street 
Fort  
Mumbai 400 001 

The Vice President  
Listing Department  
The National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza 
Bandra Kurla Complex 
Bandra (East) 
Mumbai 400 051 
 

 

 

Sub:  Board Meeting – Standalone and Consolidated Unaudited Financial Results for the 

quarter ended 30th June, 2024  

 

Symbol:        NSE                                  : HCL-INSYS     

                      BSE (For Physical Form): 179  

                      BSE (For Demat Form):  500179 

Dear Sirs, 

 

This is further to our letter dated 1st August, 2024 on the above subject. 

 

1. The Board of Directors has approved Unaudited Financial Results of the Company on standalone and 
consolidated basis for the quarter ended 30th June, 2024, duly reviewed and recommended by the 

Accounts and Audit Committee at the meeting held today i.e., 8th August, 2024. (As enclosed) 

 

2. Limited Review Report on the aforesaid un-audited standalone and consolidated financial results are 

also enclosed. Further, we wish to state that the said Reports are with unmodified opinion. 

 

The meeting of the Board of Directors commenced at 12:15 P.M. and concluded at 4:30 P.M.  

 

We are arranging to publish the results in the newspapers. 

 

Please acknowledge receipt. 

 

Very Truly Yours, 

For HCL Infosystems Limited 

 

 

 

Komal Bathla 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 

Membership No. A41455 
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